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Introducing a New Events Experience for 
www.pbclibrary.org 

 
Something new and exciting is coming to www.pbclibrary.org! 

 

Beginning Monday, July 17, 2023, the Palm Beach County Library 

System will be hosting a new and improved event system for residents 

available directly through www.pbclibrary.org.  

 

Signing up for Palm Beach County Library System activities has never 

been easier. To ensure that residents can find the activity perfect for 

them, the new event system offers a variety of ways to discover 

activities based on type, language, location, audience and more. 

Residents will also be able to register online for all activities that require 

preregistration. A friendly reminder that all Palm Beach County Library 

System activities, in-person and online, are free.  

 

This service enhancement is part of a larger project to overhaul the 

Library’s entire website set to launch in early Fall 2023. For those who 

do use the new event system, you might even find a sneak peek of the 

Library’s new website. 

 

Visit www.pbclibrary.org/events on Monday, July 17 to see the exciting 

updates for yourself! 
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